

Economy, Energy and Fair Work Committee

Fiona Hyslop, Cabinet Secretary for Economy, Fair Work and Culture. Scottish Government

The Scottish Parliament Edinburah **EH99 1SP** Tel: 07870 541021

Sent by email only economyenergyandfairwork@parliament.scot

30 June 2020

Dear Fiona.

COVID-19 - impact on businesses, workers and the economy

The Economy, Energy and Fair Work Committee is continuing its work on the impact of COVID-19 on businesses, workers and the economy.

The Committee intends to consider the report of the Scottish Government's Advisory Group on Economic Recovery as part of the next phase of its inquiry.

The Committee notes that the Scottish Government intends to respond to the report by the end of July. The Committee agreed to write to the Scottish Government to ask whether that response will set out a detailed implementation plan?

I would be grateful to receive a response within two weeks of the date of this letter.

Kind regards,

Michelle Ballantyne MSP,

Mallute.

Convener